
UTILITY BOARD MEMBER TRAINING
Upcoming sessions in Cool Springs, Knoxville, and Jackson

The Municipal Technical Advisory Service (MTAS) is proud to announce that the Office of the Tennessee 
Comptroller of the Treasury has approved the MTAS Utility Board Member Training pursuant to state 
law (Public Chapter No. 118) which was passed during this past legislative session and requires municipal 
utility board members to receive training. 

MTAS will offer 12 hours of education over three sessions, with each session lasting four hours. In Module A, 
participants will learn about Board Governance and Policy Making. Module B revolves around Financial 
Oversight. Finally, Module C provides training on Water and Wastewater Regulations & Challenges and 
Ethics & Open Meetings. Modules may be taken in any order and in different locations. Each four-hour 
session is $85.

 

OCTOBER - COOL SPRINGS

Oct. 12, 2017
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Oct. 14, 2017
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Module A

Module B

Module C

Nov. 16, 2017
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Nov. 17, 2017
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Nov. 18, 2017
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Module A

Module C

NOVEMBER - KNOXVILLE

Nov. 16, 2017
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Nov. 17, 2017
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Nov. 18, 2017
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Module C

Oct. 13, 2017 Module B Module B

Module A

NOVEMBER - JACKSON

For more information, please contact one of the following:

COMING SOON:
UTILITY BOARD MEMBER TRAINING

The Municipal Technical Advisory Service (MTAS) is proud to announce that the Office of
the Tennessee Comptroller of the Treasury has approved the MTAS Utility Board Member
Training pursuant to state law (Public Chapter No. 118) which was passed during this past
legislative session and requires municipal utility board members to receive training. 

MTAS will offer 12 hours of education divided among six modules as follows: Board
Governance, Policy Making, Financial Oversight (Part A), Financial Oversight (Part B),
Water & Waste Water Regulations and Challenges, and Ethics & Open Meetings.

Please stay tuned - training dates to be announced.

For more information, please contact one of the following:

Steve Wyatt
Utlity Operations Consultant

(731) 423-3710

steve.wyatt@tennessee.edu 

Brett Ward
Utlity Operations Consultant

(865) 974-0411

brett.ward@tennessee.edu

Abb Oglesby
Training Program Manager

(615) 532-6827

abner.oglesby@tennessee.edu
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